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General Comment

Yes, the NRC should proceed with this rule making

There must be a certain level of cleanliness within surrounding groundwater in order to
maintain the environment and make human contact safe for the surrounding area

Need to better control the area of which the ISP waste diffuses into surrounding
area/groundwater via more extensive filtering processes. Facilities that violate the regulations

ought to be decommissioned, at least until a surveyor can guarantee that the problem has been
fixed

A study performed on how ISP's effect surrounding environment must be conducted more
often in order to keep people safe
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